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WELCOME TO A NEW DANCE & TUMBLING 
YEAR!!! I am glad to be back at teaching again and 
back to a regular schedule.  The summer has again 
flown by which means the start of another year! I 
am very anxious to dig right in.   Please read 
through the newsletter.  If you any questions 
regarding classes or your child, you can e-mail me 
at rcmm64@yahoo.com, call the studio 792-1166 
or send me a message on facebook.  Thanks for 
entrusting me with your child and l look forward to a 
great year! 
 
            INSTRUCTORS:  2017-2018 
RENEE ANDERSON: owner/teacher and I am 
starting my 30th year of teaching (fall of 1988-2018) 
I have been teaching dance and tumbling to 
students ages 3 - 19. I’m a graduate of Buena Vista 
University with a degree in elementary education. 
Being a teacher has given me the knowledge to 
teach correct fundamentals with a strong 
foundation.  I am safety certified by USTA at all 
levels of tumbling which include bronze, silver and 
gold levels. My husband is Dave and my children 
are: Chase (23), Meredith (19) and Madison (17). 

ANGELA NOBLE: Joining me for her 4th year is 
Angela Noble.  Angela has had many years of 
experience in dance, modern, ballet, pointe, jazz 
and pom.  She is a former student at Foster Powell 
in Des Moines. She also instructed several classes 
there ae will be hs well.  Angela was on the Iowa 
State pom squad along with a minor in dance from 
Iowa State.  She will be instructing students in 
technique, lyrical ballet, jazz and pointe.  I am so 
excited to have her expertise as part of the studio.  
Welcome Back! 

MADISON WERDEN: Madison is a senior at 
KHS and is involved in a many activities at 
school as well.  Madison is a cheerleader, a 
participant in Mock trial and is also on the Kix 
dance team.  Madison keeps up on the latest 
songs and “what’s in” and “what’s popular 
with her age group.  She looks forward to 
seeing your child back in class.  Welcome 
back Madison! 

 

 

INSTRUCTORS (cont.) 

MIRANDA ROHE: Miranda is a Junior at Kuemper 
High School.  She has been dancing and tumbling for 
the past 10 years.  Miranda is involved with Kuemper 
Kix dance team, soccer and  high school softball.  
Miranda’s is talented in all dance areas but she 
especially likes hip hop and jazz.  She will be helping in 
several of the dance classes and she is anxious to get 
started. 

ELECTRONIC PAYMENTS: There is an electronic 
payment form that needs to be completed in order 
to utilize the electronic payments.  This service is 
free and is for tuition only (no costumes, shoes, 
tights, jewelry etc.)  Please let me know if you are 
interested in this service. Paying electronically is one 
less thing you don’t have to remember every month.  
Monthly tuition is due on the 5th of every month. 

NEW STUDENTS: If you know of any families or 
students that have not registered, it is not too late.  
Classes have been set but there is still room for some 
students.  Availability will depend upon age and new 
student’s schedule for class times. 

SHOES: Need dance shoes? Please let me know.  I 
will place another order at the end of September. 

 

TUITION: Tuition is due at the beginning of the month.  
If you are unsure of your monthly amount, please send 
me a note or call the studio (792-1166) and leave me a 
message.   

             

 

 

 

 

 

      

Our website is: 

www.reneesdance.com 

Please like Renee’s Dance & Tumbling on 
Facebook.  This a great communication service in 
order to stay connected with what is happening at 
the studio. 

                                                                                                      
Remember, we would love to hear from you – 
your input IS VERY IMPORTANT to us! 
Thanks for taking the time to read this 
newsletter and staying informed. 

 


